

Reply to:

Ravi R. Hira, Q.C.

Direct Line: 604 800 8022

Direct Fax: 604 800 9022

E-mail:

rhira@hirarowan.com

Our File No.: 7111-001

June 8, 2021

VIA EMAIL: Wanda.Gorsuch@gov.bc.ca

Wanda Gorsuch Manager, Issues and Planning B.C. Farm Industry Review Board 780 Blanshard Street Victoria, BC V8W 2H1

Attention: Wanda Gorsuch, Manager, Issues and Planning

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Re: Supervisory Review re Vegetable Marketing Commission Allegations of Bad

Faith and Unlawful Activity

We write to request an adjournment of the June 24, 2021 prehearing conference in the above captioned matter.

Regrettably, I am unavailable to attend on June 24, 2021. Accordingly, I am seeking an adjournment of the prehearing conference to June 25, 2021.

Should you have any questions or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours very truly,

HIRA ROWAN LLP

Per:___

Ravi R. Hira, Q.C.

RRH/akh

cc: B.C. Farm Industry Review Board, via email: firb@gov.bc.ca

cc: Robert P. Hrabinsky, via email: rhrabinsky@ahb-law.com
cc: Claire E. Hunter, QC, via email: chunter@litigationchambers.com

cc: Claire E. Hunter, QC, via email: chunter@litigationchambecc: Morgan Camley, via email: morgan.camley@dentons.com

cc: David Wotherspoon, via email: david.wotherspoon@dentons.com cc: Matthew Sveinson, via email: matthew.sveinson@dentons.com

cc: J. Kenneth McEwan, QC, via email: kmcewan@mcewanpartners.com

cc: Robert J. McDonell, via email: rmcdonell@farris.com